
 

85th Texas Legislative Session 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 (Austin, TX – May 29, 2017) The Texas 85th Legislative Session officially 
came to a close on Monday, May 29, 2017.  The session proved to be 
one of the most contentious in modern history.  Among some of the hot 
issues debated were the “bathroom” bill, sanctuary cities, charter 
school funding, homeland security, government transparency, 
annexation, and the need for more infrastructure funding.   
 
There were many unresolved issues, which has sparked the 
conversation of a potential special session.  Governor Greg Abbott has 
20 days to call for a session, which would cost the state over 1 million 
dollars for 30 days. 
 
Unlike the U.S. Congress, the state legislature convenes every two years 
for a regular 140-day session.  The U.S. Congress meets every year and 
typically takes a recess in August.  Texas Special Sessions are not 
uncommon, in fact, former Texas Governor Rick Perry, called for three 
30-day special session in 2003.   
 
With mid-term elections now only 518 days away, many legislators may 
support a Special Session to help advance their district and constituent 
legislative agendas and priorities.  Municipalities across the State of 
Texas presented their case for increased access to grants aimed at 
supporting business & economic development, public safety, and 
transportation & infrastructure.  New grants opportunities will be 
announced this fall. 
 
EMC’s team is closely monitoring actions from the state and federal 
legislature and the Office of the Governor. EMC’s team will request an 
after-action meeting with State Representative Ryan Guillen and seek 
his assistance to arrange for a potential onsite committee hearing to 
address the city’s top state legislative priorities. “I am looking forward 
to our continued work with State Representative Ryan Guillen,” says 
Government Relations Consultant Ernie Gonzalez.  “Representative is a 
true champion for Freer and the entire district,” adds Gonzalez.    
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City Leadership: 

Mayor Arnold Cantu  

Mayor Pro-Tem Fernando Carballeira  

Alderman Place 1 Carlos Salinas 

Alderman Place 2 Debbie Martinez 

Alderman Place 3 Martin Martinez, Jr. 

Alderman Place 5 Lando Hinojosa 

 

Taking Action: 

▪ 85th Legislative Session 

▪ Washington, DC access 

▪ Business Workshop 

▪ Economic Initiative 

▪ Marketing Workshop 

▪ Transparency 

 

 

 

 

Visit more information  

Visit www.freertx.org 

 

http://www.freertx.org/


                
Freer Represented in 

Washington, DC 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 9a/Ωǎ ǘŜŀƳ ǿƛǘƘ /ƻƴƎǊŜǎǎƳŀƴ CƛƭŜƳƻƴ ±Ŝƭŀ 

(Washington, DC – May 15, 2017) Freer’s government relations consulting 
firm, EMC Strategy Group, LLC, visited Washington, DC on May 15-18, 
2017, to present its federal legislative priorities.   

EMC’s Janice and Ernie Gonzalez met with several senate offices and over 
a dozen members of congress to make a pitch for targeted funding aimed 
at supporting South-Texas communities within the Eagle Ford Shale.   

The delegation met with U.S. Senator Ted Cruz, Congressman Vicente 
Gonzalez, all members of the Texas Border Caucus, which includes; 
Congressmen Filemon Vela, Henry Cuellar, Will Hurd, and Beto O’rouke. 

EMC’s Janice and Ernie Gonzalez both are former congressional staffers.  
Janice Gonzalez served as the Assistant Chief of Staff to former U.S. 
Senator Christopher Dodd and Ernie Gonzalez served as a Legislative Aide 
to former Congressman Solomon P. Ortiz.   

“We are right on track on our plan to advance our partner-cities federal 
agendas,” says EMC President & CEO Ernie Gonzalez.  “We are excited to 
be in our nation’s Capitol to meet with several key committee chairmen 
and ranking members of the committees tied to the city’s priorities,” adds 
Gonzalez. 

This is the first time that the City of Freer has had professional 
representation in Austin and Washington, DC.  

EMC also represented the city throughout the 85th Texas State Legislature 
at the State Capitol in Austin, which began on January 10, 2017 and 
maintains constant contact with state and federal office in support of the 
city top legislative priorities.     

For more information, contact ernie.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com or 
call 210.960.4340, ext. 101.    
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9a/Ωǎ ǘŜŀƳ ǿƛǘƘ /ƻƴƎǊŜǎǎƳŀƴ ±ƛŎŜƴǘŜ 

DƻƴȊŀƭŜȊΩǎ /ƘƛŜŦ ƻŦ {ǘŀũΣ WƻǎŜ .ƻǊƧƻƴ 

 

 

²ƛǘƘ /ƻƴƎǊŜǎǎƳŀƴ .Ŝǘƻ hΩǊƻǳƪŜ 

 

²ƛǘƘ /ƻƴƎǊŜǎǎƳŀƴ IŜƴǊȅ /ǳŜƭƭŀǊ 

 



 

 Promotional Business Workshop 
(Freer, TX) The City of Freer will hold a Business Development Workshop 
on Wednesday, June 14, 2017, at 3 p.m.  This month’s workshop is 
sponsored by Corpus Christi based Impact Marketing.   

The workshop will focus on promotional branded items for small 
businesses, such as; embroidered or printed shirts, caps, key chains, 
pens, cups, etc.  Impact Marketing is one of the leading marketing 
promotional companies in the Coastal Bend and provides services to 
businesses and government agencies throughout South Texas.   

Snacks and marketing promotional samples will be provided for 
workshop participants.  “Branding for small businesses is extremely 
important for name recognition and consistency,” says Business & 

Economic Development Consultant Janice M. Gonzalez.  “We are very 
pleased that Impact Marketing is going to present and sponsor this 
workshop, we encourage all business owners in Freer and the 
surrounding communities to attend and enjoy the free snacks and 
giveaways,” adds Gonzalez.  Freer Business owners will receive special 
discounts for attending the workshop.  The workshop will also be 
streamed on Facebook Live and posted on the city’s website and 
Facebook Page.   

For more information visit www.freertx.org. 

Economic Development Initiative 
(Freer, TX) Freer will hold a kick-off reception for its new Business & 
Economic Development Initiative on Wednesday, June 28, 2017, at 3 p.m.   
 
This new initiative will focus on collaborative efforts with local, state, and 
federal agencies for the growth of local and regional economic conditions.   
 
Freer is seeking quality individuals to serve on the Business & Economic 
Development Advisory Committee from a cross-section of the community 
to include: business owners, educators, government, construction, 
healthcare, and financial services.    
 
Members of the committee must be in “good standing” in the community, 
innovative thinkers, team-builders, and positive, as they will serve as 
ambassadors for the City of Freer.   
 
The committee will help develop a strategic plan that will be presented to 
the city council for adoption into the city’s overall local economic growth 
plan. 
   
For more information, please call  210.960.4340, ext. 102, email 
janice.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com. 
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For more information visit 

www.freertx.org 

http://www.freertx.org/
mailto:janice.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com


          

 

Marketing Workshop Held 
(Freer, TX) The City of Freer held a Business & Economic Development 
Workshop on May 23, 2017.  The workshop centered around growing 
small businesses through marketing.  Janice and Ernie Gonzalez, formally 
served as Public Relations and Communications Directors and have 
extensive professional experience in developing successful marketing 
campaigns.  The workshop highlighted low-cost marketing strategies and 
methods for small business owners.  The City of Freer, through its Business 
& Economic Development Consultants, provides FREE marketing services 
to business owners within the Freer city limits.  For more information 
about freer marketing services contact 
janice.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com or call 210.960.4340, ext. 102.    

 

Transparency 
(San Antonio, TX) As part of our commitment to transparency, EMC 

prepares a monthly newsletter, which is available to the city council, 

staff and general public.  This publication highlights EMC’s work on 

behalf of the city that occurs during the month.  The newsletter 

includes important dates on upcoming workshops, training 

opportunities, State and Federal government outreach updates, and 

key information on Business & Economic Development initiatives.  EMC 

maintains constant communication with the city director and mayor 

regarding important updates.  EMC’s team is registered through the 

Texas Ethics Commission and the House of the Clerk for the United 

States Congress and submit monthly lobbying reports as required by 

State and Federal Statute.  For information about our team, please visit 

www.emcstrategygroup.com.  
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CALENDAR 
 

June 12 – City Council Mtg., 7 p.m. 
 
June 14 – Business Workshop, 3 p.m. 
 
June 28 - Freer Business & Economic 
Development Initiative Reception, 3 p.m. 

 
 

CITY LEADERSHIP 
 

City Manager - Ana A. Garcia, 
361.394.6612 
Anagarcia@ci.freer.tx.us 
 

Police Chief John Spillers 
john.spillers@ci.freer.tx.us 
 
911 (emergency only) 
361.394.6002 (non-emergency) 
361.394.7031 (emergency alternate) 
 

Fire Department 
911 (emergency only) 
361.394.6553 (non-emergency) 
 

Street Supervisor – David Guajardo 
david.guajardo@ci.freer.tx.us 
361.394.6612 
 
Business & Economic Development 
Janice M. Gonzalez 
210.960.4340, ext. 102 
Janice.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com 
 
Government Relations 
Ernie Gonzalez, Jr. 
210.960.4340, ext. 101 
Ernie.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com 
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